Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Marit Ernst [marit.ernst@ci.battle-ground.wa.us]
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 5:05 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: TR-101473 E Main St Sidewalk Improvement project

To Kathy Hunter:

1 would like to withdraw our petition TR-101473 due to the fact that the E Main St Sidewalk Improvement project scope
has been limited and we will not be changing the physica!l configuration of the railroad crossing. Initially, we were hoping
to place additional concrete sidewalk in the railroad right-of-way but due to financial constraints we altered the scope of
the project at the railroad crossing. Currently, we are only proposing to repair the buckling that is occurring adjacent to the
tracks by removing the existing asphalt and resurfacing only that area with new asphalt. There will not be additional
asphalt area nor will the type of surfacing change. Per our conversation, it was your recommendation that commission
authorization is not required for this limited activity.

Thank you for your help with everything,

Marit Ernst, E.I.T.
Associate Civil Engineer

City of Battle Ground
Public Works - Engineering
P:(360)342-5051
F:(360)342-5057

www cityofbg.org
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